Tuesday, August 6, 2019 at 9:06:39 AM Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: Franklin Cuonty Airport Application request amendment to be considered as a grant for local action
plan criteria

Date: Monday, August 5, 2019 at 11:33:42 AM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Alan Pierce
To: Susan Skelton, Cori Henderson

Dear Ms. Skelton:

After further review of the Franklin County TRIUMPH Application for the improvements to the fuel delivery system at the Apalachicola
Regional Airport, please accept this email as a request for the applicaiton to be considered as a "Grant to local government in the
disproportionately affectied counties to establish and maintain aequipment and trained personnel for local action plans of respond to
respond to disasters." The county had sbumitted it as a public infrastructure project, but we would like to have the project considered
under either eligible concepts.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thanks. Alan

**PLEASE NOTE THAT MY EMAIL ADDRESS HAS CHANGED SO PLEASE USE
THE FOLLOWING**** alanp@franklincountyflorida.com

Sincerely,

Alan C. Pierce

Director of Administrative Services
34 Forbes Street, Suite 1
Apalachicola, FL 32320
850-653-9783, Ext. 161
850-653-9799
alanp@franklincountyflorida.com

E-Mail addresses are public records under Florida Law and are not exempt from
Public-Records requirements. If you do not want your email address to be subject
to being released pursuant to a public-records request do not send electronic mail
to this entity. Instead, contact this office by telephone or in writing, via the United
States Postal Service.
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